Heather O'Hara

Subject: FW: 30*30 initiative MTG comments

From: Chris Bartel <bartelfarms@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 10:11 AM

To: Heather O'Hara <Heather.O'Hara@klrd.ks.gov>; Heather O'Hara <Heather.O'Hara@klrd.ks.gov>; AngelCushing
Owner <ssgcushswife@hotmail.com>

Subject: Re: 30*30 initiative MTG comments

From: "Chris Bartel" <bartelfarms@yahoo.com>

To: "Heather.ohara@kird.ks.gov" <Heather.ohara@kird.ks.gov>, "AngelCushing Owner"
<ssgcushswife@hotmail.com>

Cc:

Sent: Mon, Dec 6, 2021 at 7:56 AM

Subject: 3030 initiative MTG comments

To our elected officials, my name is Chris Bartel of Lyon county ks. | am sending this email representing myself and
numerous friends and neighbors in Lyon and Greenwood counties. We wish to tell you as our elected officials, we are all
very much against the 30x30 initiative and heritage areas and request you represent us in such a manner. God bless and
thank you for your service.

Chris Bartel
Madison, KS

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




